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Campus Consortium for Environmental Excellence

invites you to attend

Drone Safety On and Off Campus

Workshop at MIT Lincoln Laboratory, Lexington, Massachusetts
Wednesday February 3,10 AM to 3 PM

The use of drones or unmanned aerial systems (UAS) has been increasing dramatically on
college and university campuses. At the same time there have been accidents and near-misses
involving drones, including encounters with commercial aircraft. Many schools are developing
policies and procedures for the safe use of drones. The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA)

and other agencies are issuing new rules on the registration and use of certain drones.

Numerous campus groups use drones for research, construction surveillance or recreation.

This workshop will bring together college and
university EHS professionals and risk managers to
share their approaches to drone safety and
regulation. An FAA representative and drone
researchers will attend. After lunch, participants
will take part in an interactive session,
contributing to C2E2’s development of a resource
publication for use by colleges and universities.

Registration and Security

The workshop is designed for EHS professionals and risk managers. Space is limited.
Participants must register at least 1 week in advance or they will not be allowed onto the
Lincoln Lab site as it is restricted access site. No cell phones will be allowed on the site. We
can provide an emergency contact number that you can give to your office.
Attendees must have a picture ID to gain access.

To register please send to Sadie Markewicz sadiemkz@mit.edu the following information:

Name and title ¢ Employer e Whether or not you are a US Citizen ¢ Whether you need parking

Directions to Lincoln Lab are here. Mention C2E2 conference at the main gate for entry.
Questions? Contact Sadie Markewicz sadiemkz@mit.edu
or Lou DiBerardinis loudi@mit.edu

To learn more about C2E2 check us out at www.c2e2.org



